
 

 

Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
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 NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 

Textphone: 0344 800 8011 
       
      
      

 
Your Ref:        My Ref: PMB950/HP/BR/01 
Date: 09 July 2025 Tel No.: 01603 228939 
 Email: bimal.ranjit@norfolk.gov.uk
  
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
A140 Aylsham Bypass Bridge, Surfacing work 
 
Norfolk County Council is planning to carry out essential carriageway resurfacing works on A140 
Aylsham Bypass bridge. The construction work is programmed to begin on or around 5 September 
2025 and are scheduled to last 6 nights, with expected completion on or around 13 September 
2025, weather permitting.  
 
To ensure that the works are carried out safely for road users, pedestrians, and the workforce we 
will complete the surfacing work under the road closures.  To minimise the disruption to highway 
users, the road closures will be in place as following: 
 
Surfacing on A140 Aylsham Bypass Bridge  
From 5th September 2025 to 13th September 2025 
Timing: 20:00pm to 05:00am 
  
Vehicular access to properties and businesses within the closures will be maintained where 
possible, and a signed diversion route for vehicular traffic will be in place.  Emergency services will 
be aware of the closures. For your information, please see drawing no. PMB950-HPD-0100-002A 
showing the site location and the diversion routes. 
We endeavour to minimise the inconvenience caused by these works, but I hope that you will 
understand these requirements.  If you do have any comments, please contact me either by mail, 
email or telephone. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Bimal Ranjit 
Engineer, Highway Projects 
Encl. 

 

 

   
 


